
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

March 02, 2021

Attn: Zachary Wood
ABL Space Systems Company
225 Oregon Street     
El Segundo, CA 90245

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Zachary Wood,

This refers to application, File No.   0065-EX-ST-2021, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  On
January 29, 2021, a request for additional information to process your application was emailed to you. As
of March 02, 2021, no response has been received by our office. Therefore, in accordance to FCC Rule
5.67, this application is dismissed without prejudice.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     60383

                  Sincerely,

       Anthony Serafini
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


